

Sr. Vice President for
Academic Affairs & Provost
Administration Building, 203
220 S. Jackson St.
Athens, Georgia 30602
TEL 706-542-5803
provost.uga.edu

April 7, 2017

Dr. Debabroto Chatterjee Department of Management Information Systems 304 Brooks Hall Campus Mail

Dear Dr. Chatterjee,

Please accept my deepest appreciation for mentoring Fernando Arturo Cruz and Will Russell Vineyard through the Center for Undergraduate Research Opportunities. You and more than 300 other faculty members helped make the 2017 CURO Symposium the most successful in its 17-year history, with more than 554 student participants pursuing 91 different majors.

Participation in undergraduate research is transformative for students. It sharpens their critical-thinking skills, deepens their engagement with the subject matter, and fosters the kind of intellectual independence that prepares them for success after graduation.

Your dedication to students changes lives, and I thank you for all that you do to make the University of Georgia one of the nation's leading public universities.

Warm regards,

Pamela Whitten

Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost

Copy: Dean Benjamin C. Ayers, Terry College of Business

Dr. Maric Boudreau, Head, Department of Management Information Systems